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Tues 19th Sept ¶ MCAT exam 

Weds 20th Sept 
¶ Year 13 English 

speech day 

Thurs 21 Sept 
¶ Music performance 

@ 7pm 

Thurs 21st ð Fri 
22nd September 

¶ Visit to Paihia Resort 
College 

Fri 22nd September 
¶ Student BOT Rep 

election 

Mon 25th - 29th 
September 

¶ Credit week ð focus 
on in-class 
assessments 

Weds 27th 
September 

¶ Year 11 Art boards 
submitted 

Thurs 28th 
September 

¶ Mufti $2 

¶ Talent Quest @ 7pm 

Friday 29th 
September 

¶ End of Term 3 

Mon 16th October ¶ Start of Term 4 

Weds 18th October ¶ L2 Art Boards due 

Thurs 19th October ¶ Mufti Day $2 

Mon 23rd October 
¶ Labour Day 
 school closed for 

instruction 

Weds 25th October ¶ L3 Art submitted 

Fri 27th October 

¶ Senior Prizegiving in 
School Hall  

(parents to be seated 
by 10.00am) 

¶ Year 9 Module 4 ends 

Mon 30th October 
ð 3rd November 

¶ Senior Study week 
and catch-up 

Thurs 2nd 
November ð Weds 

8th November 
¶ Junior Exams 

Thurs 9th 
November 

¶ NCEA exams begin 

Important Dates for your Diary :  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
Tőnń tńtou katoa 
 
Term 3 has proved to be very busy with staff and students involved 
in a wide range of activities, with more events taking place or still 
to come in the last few weeks.  
 
Several Year 11 students attended the Ngńti Whńtua Tertiary 
Summit in Auckland. Students returned from the summit inspired 
and have been setting goals and discussing option choices for 2018.  
The annual ski trip was once again a success with students and staff 
enjoying the snow. 
 
Our sports teams have represented Dargaville High School on the 
regional and national stage. Our senior netball team competed in 
the Upper North Island Secondary Schools tournament and our 
rugby league team in the National Rugby League tournament. Both 
teams represented our school with pride and received positive 
feedback about their attitude and commitment. I would like to 
thank the coaches, staff and whńnau involved in organising these 
teams, particularly for the fundraising efforts. 
 
Last week we held the Term 3 Academic Interviews and the senior 
reports are being distributed. The academic interviews were an 
excellent opportunity for form teachers to meet with students and 
parents about academic progress and put in goals for the remainder 
of the year. Also, this was a good opportunity to work through 
option selections for 2018, which is underway currently, with 
discussions centred around pathways through the senior school 
and beyond. Finally, it is important to take note of the teacher 
comments in the senior reports. There is still time to take action 
with internal assessments as well as ensuring study for external 
assessments is underway. 
 
NCEA assessment continues and it is important for students to put 
time into preparing for assessments. Regular attendance at school 
and attending all classes are important factors in achieving success. 
We would appreciate your support with your childõs attendance as 
well as talking to your child about what they are currently working 

on and what assessments are coming up.                            (Cont.) 
 

http://www.dargavillehighschool.co.nz/
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The two weeks of this term continue to be busy. We have a team from the Education Review Office 
(ERO) visiting our school. They will be at school between Monday 18 September and Thursday 21 
September, during which time they will be looking at a range of aspects of our school as well as talking 
to Board members, staff, students and whńnau. Before they leave on Thursday, the ERO team will 
give a verbal feedback to the Board and Senior Management. A written report should be available in 
Term 4. 
 
In the final week of the term, we have the Year 9 Social Studies classes visiting the Waitangi Treaty 
Grounds. To round the term off, we have the Dargaville High School Talent Quest, which is a 
wonderful opportunity for students to show case their talents.  
 
The final day for Term Three is Friday 29 September and Term Four starts on Monday 16 October.  
 
Nńku nń 
 
Mike Houghton  
Principal/ Tumuaki  
 
 
 

Board of Trustee Meeting Dates 

 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

DARGAVILLE HIGH SCHOOL  

MEETING DATES 2017 

HELD IN E2 (Hospitality Block)  

  
 

10th October 

14th November 

12th December 

  

Location of Meetings: E2 at 6.15pm. 

Parents are welcome to attend.  It 

would be advisable to check with the 

main office to ensure the Board of 

Trusteesõ meeting is going ahead. 
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Trustee Treasures 

The Board of Trustees encourages parents to read to their children, have books available, take trips, 

guide TV watching, and to provide stimulating experiences; these all contribute to student 

achievement. It is well documented that families whose children are doing well in school encourage 

reading, writing, and discussions among family members. Examples: reading to children, listening to 

children read, and talking about what is being read. 

 

Important Dates and Notices 
Year 11 Maths Classes (MAT)  
Revision nights for this exam will be held every Thursday and Sunday in D1. 
Times:  Thursdays 5.30pm ð 7pm 

Sundays 4.30pm ð 6pm 
 
External Final Exam Algebra (CAT) 
Tuesday 19th September 
A reminder to students and parents that this final exam is held in September rather than November 
as students are not able to use their calculators ð hence they separate the two exams. 
 
Senior Music performance assessment  
Lunchtime 21st September. 
 

Talent Quest  
Thursday 28th at 7pm in School Hall. Parents/caregivers most welcome. 
 
Year 8 Powhiri and Open Day 
Friday 8th December 
 
Junior Activity Days 
Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th December 
 
Junior Prizegiving 
Wednesday 13th December 
 
End of Term 4 
Thursday 14th December  
 
Tutoring  
Our Academic student leaders are offering a tutoring service Tuesdays period 2 for students who need 
a little extra help. Parents, as well as teachers, can ask for students to attend. If you would like this 
opportunity for your child, please contact your childõs year level dean or form class teacher. 
 
NZ D efence Forces Information Evening 
Tuesday October 17th and Tuesday November 21st 
6 Okara Drive, Whangarei 
6.00 PM 
RSVP 09 438 5467 Come along and get an insight into what the NZ Defence Force is all about, chat 
with our service men and women and get a head start on your new career in the Army, Navy or Air 
Force. 
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2018 Dates 
 

 
¶  Tuesday 30th January 2018 - options with deans (external NCEA exam results and new 

enrolments) 

¶ Wednesday 31st January 2018 - options with deans 

¶ Thursday 1st February 2018 ð Teacher only day 

¶ Friday 2nd February 2018 ð Teacher only day 

¶ Monday 5th February 2018 - Year 9 and 13s only 

¶ Tuesday 6th February 2018 - Waitangi Day (Public Holiday): School closed for instruction 

¶ Wednesday 7th February 2018 - All years back in school 
 

Check your Credits 
 
All senior students have been issued with their NSN (National Student Number). Please make a note 
of your NSN and logon to http://www.nzqa.govt.nz/login/  to check your credits. You must 
REGISTER first before you can access your NCEA information. If you are unsure about the process 
please see Mrs Troath, Principalõs Nominee, in B2 or email tha@darghigh.school.nz 
 
At Dargaville High School we endeavour to ensure that ALL students achieve their 80 credits. We are 
constantly monitoring every student and his/her achievement. In Term 3 most students should be 
well on the way towards achieving their 80 credits (i.e. have about 40 ð 60 credits). Students who do 
not have the required number of credits in Term Four are required to attend school (after Senior 
prizegiving) until such time as they have achieved these 80 credits. 
 
There are a number of students who still have a lot of work to do to reach the target. All the 
results/credits are available through the Parent Portal and the NZQA website but please do not 
hesitate to contact Year Level Deans or Mrs Troath if you have any concerns about your childõs 
academic achievement and/or their NCEA credits.  
 
 

The Junior Diploma 
 
The Junior Diploma (in Year 9 and Year 10) is designed to encourage students to do their best work 
in their learning and give them a focus over their junior levels before facing the challenge of NCEA. 
Students should be working towards their Term 4 Junior Diploma and asking subject teachers how 
to better their Term 2 grades. 
 
The Junior Diploma assesses the following: 

¶ Achievements 

¶ Efforts 

¶ Managing self 

¶ Attendance  

¶ Participation 

http://www.nzqa.govt.nz/login/
mailto:tha@darghigh.school.nz
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Congratulations 
Former students of Dargaville High School graduating from Victoria University of Wellington: 

   

Literacy in focus ð AsTTle 
asTTle: Information for Parents of Junior Students 
 
As you may be aware, asTTle (assessment Tools for Teaching and learning) is an assessment 
programme used throughout New Zealand schools to assess a variety of reading comprehension, 
writing, and numeracy skills. After testing, each student is given an individual assessment profile 
which indicates both where he or she is according to the eight levels of the New Zealand 
curriculum, and how he or she compares to other students around New Zealand who are in the 
same year level.  
 
The students are tested at the start of the academic year, and again at the end of the academic 
year. This year this will take place in November. This information sheet aims to give you as 
parents/caregivers some ways you can help your child ensure they progress in their literacy skills. 
You may recall that we have a school goal that students will move up at least 50 points on their 
overall score (approximately two sub-levels) by the end of the year.  
 

To ensure your child meets this goal,  
ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻΧΦ 

!ǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎκŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ Χ 

Ç Read a variety of literature regularly: e.g. 
novels, non-fiction books, magazines, 
online articles, graphic novels, 
instructions manuals, recipes, 
newsletters, newspapers, etc. 

Ç After reading, tell someone about what 
ǘƘŜȅΩǾŜ ǊŜŀŘΣ ǿǊƛǘŜ ŀ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ŀōƻǳǘ ƛǘΣ 
ƪŜŜǇ ŀ ōƭƻƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅΩǾŜ ǊŜŀŘΦ 

Ç Read bed time stories to younger 
siblings. 

Ç Read newspaper articles, novels, 
magazines, etc. to elderly relatives. 

Ç Write a daily/weekly journal. 
Ç Write emails to friends, family or interest 

groups. 
Ç Make flashcards for new vocabulary, or 

use one the many free apps available. 
 

Ç Ensure your child has a quiet space in 
which to read and write. 

Ç Ensure your child has access to a variety 
of reading materials. 

Ç Be a positive role model by regularly 
reading and writing for enjoyment, work 
or information purposes yourself. 

Ç Take an interest in what your child is 
reading, writing, creating. 

Ç Discuss what your child is reading, 
writing or watching, and respect their 
opinion. 

Ç Visit the school or local library and get 
tips from the librarians on 
recommended reading material. 

Ç Resist to urge to censor or criticise your 
ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŎƘƻƛŎŜǎ ƛƴ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭΦ 
 

 

First Name Last Name Qualification 
Joshua Barton PhD - Doctor of Philosophy 
Kyle Bowater BA - Bachelor of Arts 
Hugo Gordon BSC - Bachelor of Science 
Moana Guthrie BSC - Bachelor of Science 
Isabella Woods BA - Bachelor of Arts 
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LABO/Yakushima Cultural Exchange 

At the start of this term we hosted two groups of teenagers from Japan. They spent a total of three 

weeks at DHS, undertaking a mixed programme of English conversation lessons and then joining our 

students in their classes. A massive thank you goes out to our local families who hosted these students. 

The groups also went on a few day trips around the district, and visited the Dargaville Museum, the 

Kumara Box, as well as holding cultural displays at both Dargaville Intermediate and Dargaville 

Primary School. DHS hosts groups from Japan every year, and it is a wonderful opportunity for our 

students to interact with teenagers from another culture, as well as being a great opportunity for our 

Japanese language students to practise what theyõve learnt in class. DHS offers Japanese as an option 

in both the junior and senior school. In December 2018 we are planning to take a group of students 

over to Japan for two to three weeks for the first time! Find out more, or register your interest with 

Mrs Corine Leach. 
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Student Success 
 
 

 

 

Lani Fairbairn (nearly 16, pictured at Aucklandõs annual Japan Day getting dressed in a yukata) was 

selected as one of only 15 New Zealand students to go on an all-expenses paid two-week AFS 

exchange to Tokyo, Japan in December this year. Lani has been studying Japanese at Dargaville High 

School since 2015. Japanese Language Teacher Corine Leach is super proud of Laniõs success, and 

the incredible opportunities available to her to put into practice what she has been studying during 

her Japanese language studies so far. Laniõs family has hosted a Japanese exchange student for the past 

two years during July/August, so she already has several connections in Japan. The school, her friends 

and family are looking forward to sharing this adventure with her and wish her all the best! 
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Year 9 Ripiro Class Poem 

Orange 
Orange is a fruit, yeahhhhhh! 

Orange is a colour, chuh! 

Orange is like Donald Trumpõs skin  

The bright orange flowers 

Orange the organic lush fruit on trees 

Orange is the opening flowers on a sunny day 

A crackling campfire 

A summer sunset 

The worldõs wakeup call 

Orange is a gem-like figure 

An orange is an exotic piece of fruit  

The flowering coiffure of the shaggy Lucas, romantic 

Lucasõ magnificent flowing mop 

Tangy juicy ball of fire 

Juices splash in my face, sour and bitter 

Orange is a lion , ready to pounce 

Orange is like an explosion of flavours 

Orange, a car speeding into the fiery sunset 

First to second gear in an Orange 32 Ford Coupe  

The taste of an orange in your mouth, Kachow! 

An orange is round , like a ball 

Orange is like the sun peeking over the horizon 

Orange is orange  
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Building Academy  
The Academy students continue to be busy working on the Habit for Humanity Housing and the 
Jennian Homes project. The recent rain hasnõt put them off, but it certainly created a few challenges 
especially when they were trying to lay concrete! 
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NCEA Exam timetable 
 
 
 
 

 

  


